
Clydesdale & Heavy Horse Field Days Assn Inc. 
ABN 63 886 331 959 

P.O. Box 498 

Gatton Qld 4343 

E: gattonheavyhorse@gmail.com/gattonheavyhorseentries@gmail.com 

 

26th February, 2023 

 

Dear Competitors 

Please find attached all relevant information regarding entries to the 44th Clydesdale & Heavy Horse Field 

Days held on the 29th & 30th April 2023.  Entries will close on the 25th March 2023.  

 

We have taken on suggestions from competitors and sponsors and have added or altered classes or events 

accordingly.   

 

Please read all information carefully and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us by 

mobile number or by either email. You may note the different email address to which this information is 

coming from – it is an email created specifically for entries.  

You should find attached to this email the following documents:  

• No. 1 – Competitors’ Letter  

• No. 2 – Timetable of events – both Saturday and Sunday  

• No. 3 – Rules and Events/Classes book  

• No. 4 – Entry Forms as a Word doc – one form for Led Classes only which required Sire and Dam 

information. One form for all other events.  

• No. 5 – Entry Forms as a PDF if preferred  

• No. 6 – Map of grounds showing ring layout and ploughing arena – notice we have added a ring 

• No. 7 – Insurance Disclaimer Statement  

• No. 8 – Insurance EFA Waiver  

• No. 9 – Terms & Conditions for competitors  

• No. 10. – Horse Health Declaration – please bring this with you on the day you arrive  

• No. 11 – Sponsorship Application  

 

We are always in need of more sponsors to ensure the show goes on, so if you would like to sponsor a class 

or donate a trophy to advertise your stud, please fill out the attached Sponsorship Application Form 

(attachment No. 11) and return either with your entries or separately to gattonheavyhorse@gmail.com. The 

committee is aware of how the extreme weather events this year and past has impacted a lot of our 

competitors, if not all of you, but we hope you are able to continue showing your horses and supporting us. 

To those who have already offered us assistance – we are truly grateful.  

 

We hope this invitation finds you all safe and well. We look forward to receiving your entries and seeing 

you all in April.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Sarah Stewart-Koster  

Secretary  

 

Carolyn Kohler  

Entries Secretary  


